
 
 
THERE WILL NOT BE A DISTRICT COLLECTION OF CRISIS CARE KITS 

at the district office for 2020 due to the cancellation of Family Camp. 
 

NCO District NMI council encourages churches to make their own 
arrangements to either 

 
• Mail or drop off anytime directly to FAWN GROVE Compassionate 

Center.  Details how may be found at 
www.fawngrovecompassioncenter.org/Pages/default.aspx 
 

• Drop off to the Logan Conference Center of South-Central District Church 
of the Nazarene (SCO) on OCTOBER 3 (9am-3pm) or October 10 (9am-
2pm). When delivering to the Logan Conference, please bring a check 
made payable to Chris Powell, SCO NMI treasurer with a memo note of 
Semi/CCK/SPP for $2.50 per box. Connect with SCO Compassionate 
Ministries director, John Karg if you have questions at 614- 376-6494 
or jkarg@yahoo.com. 

 
Just reminder!  Submit $12 a box to Global Treasurer/Funding the 
Mission marked  "Nazarene Relief Shipments ACM1297"  for shipping to 
the final destination.   This is a 10% Mission Special Expenditure. 
 

This information is also available at  
www.ncodistrict.org/nmi-resources-for-churches 


